



Telephone: 416-325-5000 Fax: 416-325-5071 www.heritagetrust.on.ca

December 21, 2012

Jeff Lehman, Mayor c/o Nina Brancaccio, Executive Assistant to the Mayor City of Barrie 70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400 Barrie, Ontario L4M 4T5

Dear Mayor Lehman,

As Chairman of the Ontario Heritage Trust, I am pleased to tell you that your community's nomination to the 2012 Heritage Community Recognition Program has been accepted.

A Heritage Community Recognition Program certificate and pin for Val Brucker is enclosed. We encourage you to frame the certificate prior to presentation.

A public ceremony to present this certificate and pin is an important part of recognizing the accomplishments of your community's award recipients. This year, the contributions of over 400 heritage volunteers will be celebrated at council meetings and events held throughout Ontario.

Please provide the Trust with the plans for your ceremony through the Trust's Community Programs Officer. You may want to consider holding the event during Ontario Heritage Week, the third week of February. When possible, we will arrange to have a Trust representative at your ceremony. The Trust also appreciates receiving photographs of the presentations.

For further information or to let us know the details of your presentation ceremony, please contact Dawson Bridger, Community Programs Officer, at 416-314-4907 or dawson.bridger@heritagetrust.on.ca.

On behalf of the Ontario Heritage Trust, thank you for participating in the Heritage Community Recognition Program and for celebrating these outstanding heritage volunteers.

Sincerely,

Thomas H.B. Symons

Thomas H.B. Symons, C.C., O.Ont., FRSC, LL.D., D.U., D.Litt., D.Cn.L., FRGS. Chairman

Encl.